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The March 2019 meeting was held on 
Wednesday March 7, 2019 with thirteen 
members present.  
 
Trail Report: Trail conditions have been 
very good this season. C4C to mosquito Hill 
and Morehouse has been opened and 
groomed with a flat drag. Use caution as 
there is one spot that needs a bridge next 
summer to be built. C4 from Hill Road to 
Billy Hamlin Road is open and has been 
groomed. There are two areas that will have 
culverts installed over the summer, but is 
passable. Again, use caution. C4 from Billy 
Hamlin Road to Salisbury via Mud Lake 
remains closed due to deep washouts. Work 
is planned for this weekend on this trail. 
This section of trail is tagged closed on the 
NYSSA state wide map. Updates will be 
posted on the Club’s Facebook page: 
https://www.facebook.com/OhioRidgeRiders 
 

 
 
There have been 18 fatalities in New York 
this season. One is too many. Please slow 
down and maintain control of your sled at all 
times. Ride Right and be safe. 

 
 The 2019 large raffle tickets are here and 
ready to be purchased! If you would like to 
purchase one or more, please send a check 
made out to ORRC for $100.00 each to: 
 
ORRC Secretary 
138 Kelley Road 
Ohio, NY 13324 
 
Your ticket stub will be mailed back to you. 
 
 

 
 
 
The next meeting will be Thursday April 4, 
2019 at the Ohio Recreation Hall on Nellis 
Road at 6:30 PM. 
 

 


